
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
April 22 2005 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Lawler and Company 
8975 Dawes Ln. N. 
Mobile, AL  36619 
 
Re: Case #SUB2005-00070 

Equipment Sales Subdivision 
516 Western Drive (East side of Western Drive, 180’+ North of Mill Street, 
extending to the North side of Mill Street, 915’+ East of Western Drive). 
1 Lot / 5.7+ Acres 

 
Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on April 21, 2005, the Planning Commission allowed the above referenced 
application to be withdrawn at the applicant’s request. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Victor McSwain, Secretary 
 
 
By: /s/ Richard Olsen, Planner II 
 
cc: Lawler and Company 
     Gaylord Lyon & Ben M. Radcliff 
 
 


